
 

 

 

  

  
 

 
 

        
 

  

        
       

             
    

 
 

 
       

 
 

    
         

     
       

    
       

   
    

  
   

 
    

      
   

 
      

  

   
 

 

          
 

 
 

 

 

www.MercyCareAZ.org 

December 20, 2023 

State Opioid Response (SOR) Needs Assessment 

Applicable to: Mercy Care Complete Care and Mercy Care ACC-RBHA 

Mercy Care is requesting feedback from the community to gather ideas for the Notice of Funding 
opportunity (NOFO) that drops in February 2024. Replying to this survey will help Mercy Care to 
create a proposal to AHCCCS on SOR funding for the 2024 – 2025 fiscal year. Please find the link 
to the survey below: 

https://forms.office.com/r/E4MrvbBfdc 

Participation in this survey is not an application for funding nor does it guarantee funding will be 
awarded. 

The Substance Abuse and Mental Health Services Administration (SAMHSA), Center for Substance 
Abuse Treatment (CSAT), will be accepting applications for the fiscal year (FY) 2024 of the State 
Opioid Response grant program. The purpose of this program is to address the opioid overdose 
crisis by providing resources to states and territories for increasing access to FDA-approved 
medications for the treatment of opioid use disorder (MOUD), and for supporting the continuum 
of prevention, harm reduction, treatment, and recovery support services for opioid use disorder 
(OUD) and other concurrent substance use disorders. The SOR program also supports the 
continuum of care for stimulant misuse and use disorders, including for cocaine and 
methamphetamine. The SOR program aims to help reduce unmet treatment needs and opioid-
related overdose deaths across America. 

As always,  don't  hesitate  to  contact your  Mercy Care Clinical Operations Team via e-mail at 
Grants@MercyCareAZ.org with any questions or comments. You can find this Notice and all 
other provider notices on our Mercy Care website. 

Thanks for all you do! 

Sign up for our email list 

Mercy Care | 4750 S. 44th Place, Suite 150, Phoenix, AZ 85040 
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